
 

           
           
           
           
           
            
 
27th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

School Structure 2025/26 
 
We are writing to inform you of the school structure across both schools from 
September 2025. The year groups, classes and teacher information are as follows: 

KS1 

EYFS 

Class A Miss Baker 

Class B  Mrs Field & Miss O’Connor  

Year 1 

Class A Mrs Ambrose 

Class B Miss Tylee 

Year 2 

Class A Mrs Moran & Miss Sawyer 

Class B Mr Foord 

Class C Mrs Rudman 

KS2 

Year 3 

Class A Mrs Hodge 

Class B Mrs Barton 

Year 4 

Class A Mrs Arthur 

Class B Mr Dunn 

Class C Miss Connell 

Year 5 

Class A Mrs Whitehouse 

Class B Mrs Britton 

Class C Miss Holley 

Year 6 

Class A Mrs Dias 

Class B Miss Humphries 

Class C Mr Bailey  

As per the previous letter sent last week, we are still working on new class names 
with the involvement of the children. These will be communicated out in due course. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Miss Pound has been appointed as the Deputy 
Headteacher for both Grange Infant and Junior School from September. Due to this 
Miss Pound will no longer have full time class responsibility, but will be working 
alongside Mrs Gordon to develop further unity to improve the success of both our 
schools. 

We will also be saying farewell to two members of staff at the end of Term 6. Mrs 
Saxby has been successful in securing a promotion at another local school and we 
wish her all the very best with her future career progression. Miss Mandewo will also 
be leaving us to spend some time travelling the world. We wish her every luck with 
her new exciting adventures – don’t forget to send us a postcard! 

We are delighted to welcome Miss Connell who will be joining us in KS2 from 
September. We know she will be a great addition to the Grange teaching team. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either school. 

 

Mrs Hannah Gordon 
Headteacher 
Grange Infant and Grange Junior School     


